I1zak Gilbo

From: Frank Heitker <fheitker@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 12:59 PM

To: Izak Gilbo

Cc: Nicholas J. Cracknell; Joe Terravecchia; Susan Durling
Subject: HDC Approval Extension Request-37 Sheafe St.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Izak,

Please accept this email to request an extension of the HDC approval for the renovation project at 37 Sheafe St.
in downtown Portsmouth. The original approval is dated 1/2/2019.

Terravecchia Building & Restoration has been working with me on this project, but we weren't able to get it
completed in 2020 due to scheduling challenges and delays from COVID-19.

We have completed the design and some interior work but have not started the exterior work yet. We hope to
start the exterior demolition of the back wall and reconstruction in the Spring and have it completed by the Fall
of 2021.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you!

Frank G. Heitker

(513)258-3731



